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Inspire, Educate, Celebrate,

Greetings Aviator Community,

| hope that you are doing well and continuing to take all precautionary measures in order to remain safe
during this time of fear, anxiety, and uncertainty. In this unprecedented time in our lives, we all need to
be very cautious and follow the guidelines established by the State of Michigan and the Dearborn
Schools District. Your actions are not only for your protection, but for the protection of your family and
fellow community members. Defeating Covid-19 is a community effort.

The governor’s order to “Stay Home, Stay Safe” was a drastic measure needed to slow the rate of the
spread of Covid-19 and to save lives. An unfortunate consequence of the order resulted in the loss of
jobs, school closings, and has put a strain on our community and families. While we struggle between
safety and normalcy, the Dearborn Public Schools District and McCollough Unis staff continue to work
diligently to navigate through this crisis so that learning continues and so that the needs of our
community are met.

Dearborn Public Schools have begun free student meal distribution sites throughout the District and
McCollough Unis is one of those sites. The free meals can be picked up at McCollough Unis the week
of 3/30/20 on Monday, Wednesday, or Friday from 10:00 am to noon. Also, the week of April 6, meals
will be distributed Monday, Wednesday and Thursday from 10:00 am to noon.

The staff at McCollough Unis continues to find innovative ways to remain in contact with their students
in order to provide them with enrichment opportunities during the school closure. The staff is connecting
with students via email, iLearn, Class Dojo, and blogs. These communications are important so that
students continue their learning during this time. Parents, we need you to be active participants during
this closure for your child’s sake. Please set aside time with your child to ensure that they are
completing the enrichment opportunities provided by teachers. Feel free to email your child’s teacher or
me if you have any questions. Together your child’s learning can continue and we can establish some
sort of routine for your child.

Best Regards,

Chadi Farhat
McCollough Unis Principal




